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BLUE BADGES INFORMATION 
 
 
People applying for, renewing or replacing a Blue Badge in 
Pembrokeshire are being asked to do so online if they can. 
 
Applications are continuing to be processed through 
https://www.gov.uk/apply-blue-badge and this should be used 
wherever possible. 
 
The request comes as Customer Service Centres in the County 
remain closed following the coronavirus outbreak and normal blue 
badge processes, such as obtaining a photograph, are not available 
by face to face services. 
 
However, anyone who is unable to go online is asked to contact 
Pembrokeshire County Council on 01437 764551. 
 
A member of staff will be able to go through the options available and, 
if required, signpost the blue badge holder to additional support 
should they be shielding or self-isolating, for example. 
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